
Research Embedded Learning Poster Symposium-2024 

The second phase of the Research Embedded Learning (REL) Poster 

Symposium-2024 occurred on December 2, 2024, from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM. 

This phase featured poster exhibitions from Computer Engineering and 

Information Technology. 

The judges evaluated 10 posters from Computer Engineering and 14 posters from 

Information Technology. The exhibition was open to all junior students, who 

could observe and learn from the presentations. The event concluded with a 

valedictory function, during which awards were presented to the top capstone 

projects/posters at the program and institute levels.  

The shortlisted teams will be communicated to the university office as this event 

was a prerequisite for the Research Embedded Learning Poster Symposium-2025. 

The Institution’s Innovation Council (IIC) organized and coordinated the event. 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 


